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Days:  5 

Prerequisites: IT professional who plans, implements, and maintains a multi-server deployment of 

SharePoint 2016. 

Has a working knowledge of, and preferably hands-on experience, with SharePoint Online. 

Has broad familiarity with SharePoint workloads. 

Has experience with business continuity management, including data backup, restoration, and high 

availability. 

Has experience with authentication and security technologies. 

Has experience with Windows PowerShell. 

Audience:  The course is targeted at experienced IT professionals who are interested in learning how to 

install, configure, deploy, and manage SharePoint 2016 installations either in a data center or in the cloud. 

Students typically have more than one year of hands-on experience* with planning and maintaining 

SharePoint and two years’ experience with other core technologies on which SharePoint depends, including 

Windows Server 2012 R2 or later, Internet Information Services (IIS), Microsoft SQL Server 2014 or later, 

Active Directory Domain Services (AD DS), and networking infrastructure services. 

Description: This five-day course will provide you with the knowledge and skills to plan and administer a 

Microsoft SharePoint 2016 environment. The course teaches you how to deploy, administer, and 

troubleshoot your SharePoint environment. This course also provides guidelines, best practices, and 

considerations that help you optimize your SharePoint deployment. 

 

OUTLINE:  

MODULE 1: INTRODUCING SHAREPOINT 2016 

This module describes the structure and 

capabilities of a SharePoint environment, and the 

major changes for IT professionals in SharePoint 

2016. This module also describes the options 

available for deploying SharePoint 2016. 

LESSONS 

 Key components of a SharePoint 
deployment 

 New features in SharePoint 2016 

 SharePoint 2016 deployment 
options 

After completing this module, students will be 

able to: 

 Identify the architecture and 
capabilities of SharePoint 2016. 

 Identify new and deprecated 
features in SharePoint 2016. 

 Identify deployment options for 
SharePoint 2016. 

  



MS 20339-1 A:  Planning and 

Administering SharePoint 2016 

 

Baton Rouge | Lafayette | New Orleans   

www.lantecctc.com 

MODULE 2: DESIGNING AN INFORMATION 
ARCHITECTURE 

This module describes how to gather business 

requirements, and the key elements of a 

successful information architecture project. This 

module also explains how to structure information 

within a SharePoint 2016 deployment and make 

it easy to find and retrieve. 

LESSONS 

 Identifying business requirements 

 Understanding business 
requirements 

 Organizing information in 
SharePoint 2016 

 Planning for discoverability 

LAB: DESIGNING AN INFORMATION 

ARCHITECTURE - PART ONE 

LAB: CREATING AN INFORMATION 

ARCHITECTURE - PART TWO 

After completing this module, students will be 

able to: 

 Explain how understanding business 
requirements drives the design of 
an organizational information 
architecture. 

 Describe the key components 
available in SharePoint 2016 to 
deploy an information architecture. 

 Plan for discoverability as part of 
an information architecture 
deployment. 

MODULE 3: DESIGNING A LOGICAL 
ARCHITECTURE 

This module explains how to approach a logical 

architecture design and how to document it. 

LESSONS 

 Overview of the SharePoint 2016 
logical architecture 

 Documenting your logical 
architecture 

LAB: DESIGNING A LOGICAL ARCHITECTURE 

MODULE 4: DESIGNING A PHYSICAL 
ARCHITECTURE 

This module describes the physical design 

requirements for SharePoint 2016, and the 

physical components necessary to fulfill the 

physical architecture design. It also explains the 

SharePoint farm topologies, and describes how 

to map a logical architecture design to a 

physical architecture design. 

LESSONS 

 Designing physical components for 
SharePoint deployments 

 Designing supporting components 
for SharePoint deployments 

 SharePoint farm topologies 

 Mapping a logical architecture 
design to a physical architecture 
design 
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LAB: DESIGNING A PHYSICAL ARCHITECTURE 

After completing this module, students will be 

able to: 

 Describe the requirements for the 
physical components that are 
needed for a SharePoint 2016 
deployment. 

 Describe the requirements for the 
supporting components that are 
needed for a successful SharePoint 
2016 deployment. 

 Identify SharePoint farm 
topologies. 

 Map a logical architecture design 
to a physical architecture design. 

MODULE 5: INSTALLING AND CONFIGURING 
SHAREPOINT 2016 

This module explains how to install SharePoint 

2016 in different topologies, script the 

installation, and configure a SharePoint 2016 

environment. This module also explains how to 

configure the core farm-level settings in a 

SharePoint 2016 deployment. 

LESSONS 

 Installing SharePoint 2016 

 Scripting installation and 
configuration of SharePoint 

 Configuring SharePoint 2016 farm 
settings 

LAB: DEPLOYING AND CONFIGURING 

SHAREPOINT 2016 – PART ONE 

LAB: DEPLOYING AND CONFIGURING 

SHAREPOINT 2016 – PART TWO 

After completing this module, students will be 

able to: 

 Install SharePoint 2016. 

 Deploy and configure SharePoint 
2016. 

 Script the installation and 
configuration of SharePoint 2016. 

 Configure SharePoint 2016 farm 
settings. 

MODULE 6: CREATING WEB APPLICATIONS 
AND SITE COLLECTIONS 

This module explains how to create web 

applications in SharePoint 2016 and how to 

configure these applications. It also explains how 

to create and configure site collections in 

SharePoint 2016 and SharePoint Online. 

LESSONS 

 Creating web applications 

 Configuring web applications 

 Creating and configuring site 
collections 

LAB: CREATING AND CONFIGURING WEB 

APPLICATIONS 

LAB: CREATING AND CONFIGURING SITE 

COLLECTIONS 

MODULE 7: PLANNING AND CONFIGURING 
SERVICE APPLICATIONS 

This module describes the service application 

architecture in SharePoint 2016, and how to 

provision and manage service applications. 

LESSONS 

 Introduction to the service 
application architecture 

 Creating and configuring service 
applications 

LAB: PLANNING AND CONFIGURING SERVICE 

APPLICATIONS 

After completing this module, students will be 

able to: 

 Explain the key components and 
topologies for a SharePoint 2016 
service application architecture. 

 Plan for service accounts and 
service application dependencies. 

 Understand the purpose of 
mapping service applications to 
business requirements. 

 Describe how to provision and 
manage SharePoint 2016 service 
applications 
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MODULE 8: MANAGING USERS AND 
PERMISSIONS, AND SECURING CONTENT 

This module explains how to configure 

authorization in SharePoint 2016. It also explains 

how to configure site collection security in 

SharePoint 2016. 

LESSONS 

 Configuring authorization in 
SharePoint 2016 

 Managing access to content 

LAB: MANAGING USERS AND GROUPS 

LAB: SECURING CONTENT IN SHAREPOINT 

SITES 

After completing this module, students will be 

able to: 

 Manage users and permissions in 
SharePoint 2016. 

 Manage access to content in 
SharePoint 2016. 

MODULE 9: CONFIGURING AUTHENTICATION 
FOR SHAREPOINT 2016 

This module explains about the SharePoint 2016 

authentication infrastructure, and how to 

configure claims, providers, and identity 

federation for SharePoint 2016. It also explains 

how to configure server-to-server authentication 

for SharePoint 2016. 

LESSONS 

 Overview of authentication 

 Configuring federated 
authentication 

 Configuring server-to-server 
authentication 

LAB: EXTEND YOUR SHAREPOINT 2016 TO 

SUPPORT SECURE SOCKETS LAYER (SSL) 

After completing this module, students will be 

able to: 

 Explain the authentication 
infrastructure of SharePoint 2016. 

 Configure claims providers and 
identity federation for SharePoint 
2016. 

 Configure server-to-server 
authentication for SharePoint 2016. 

MODULE 10: SECURING A SHAREPOINT 2016 
DEPLOYMENT 

This module explains how to secure a SharePoint 

2016 deployment at the platform level, and how 

to configure farm-level security settings for a 

SharePoint 2016 deployment. 

LESSONS 

 Securing the platform 

 Configuring farm-level security 

LAB: SECURING A SHAREPOINT 2016 

DEPLOYMENT 

After completing this module, students will be 

able to: 

 Secure a SharePoint 2016 
deployment at the platform level. 

 Configure farm-level security 
settings for a SharePoint 2016 
deployment. 
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MODULE 11: MANAGING TAXONOMY 

This module explains how to create and manage 

content types and content-type propagation. 

Additionally, it explains how to implement 

managed metadata in SharePoint web 

applications and site collections. It also explains 

how to configure the managed metadata service 

application in SharePoint 2016. 

LESSONS 

 Managing content types 

 Understanding managed metadata 

 Configuring the managed 
metadata service 

LAB: CONFIGURING CONTENT-TYPE 

PROPAGATION 

LAB : CONFIGURING AND USING THE 

MANAGED METADATA SERVICE 

After completing this module, students will be 

able to: 

 Create and manage content types 
and content-type propagation. 

 Explain how to implement managed 
metadata in SharePoint web 
applications and site collections. 

 Configure the managed metadata 
service application in SharePoint 
2016. 

MODULE 12: CONFIGURING USER PROFILES 

This module explains how to configure the User 

Profile service application, and how to manage 

user profiles and audiences. 

LESSONS 

 Configuring the User Profile Service 
Application 

 Managing user profiles and 
audiences 

LAB: CONFIGURING USER PROFILES 

LAB: CONFIGURING MY SITES AND AUDIENCES 

After completing this module, students will be 

able to: 

 Configure the User Profile service 
application. 

 Manage user profiles and 
audiences. 

MODULE 13: CONFIGURING ENTERPRISE 
SEARCH 

This module describes the Search Service 

Application and explains how to configure the 

Search service in SharePoint 2016. It also 

explains how to manage the search experience 

in SharePoint 2016. 

LESSONS 

 Understanding the Search Service 
Application architecture 

 Configuring Enterprise Search 

 Managing Enterprise Search 

LAB: CONFIGURING ENTERPRISE SEARCH 

LAB: OPTIMIZING THE SEARCH EXPERIENCE 

After completing this module, students will be 

able to: 

 Describe the Search service 
architecture in SharePoint 2016. 

 Configure the Search service in 
SharePoint 2016. 

 Manage the search experience in 
SharePoint 2016. 
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MODULE 14: MONITORING AND 
MAINTAINING A SHAREPOINT 2016 
ENVIRONMENT 

This module explains how to implement a 

monitoring plan for SharePoint 2016, and how to 

optimize the performance of a SharePoint 2016 

deployment. It also explains how to plan for and 

configure SharePoint caching. Further, it explains 

how to identify and resolve problems in a 

SharePoint 2016 environment. 

LESSONS 

 Monitoring a SharePoint 2016 
environment 

 Tuning and optimizing a SharePoint 
2016 environment 

 Planning and configuring caching 

 Troubleshooting a SharePoint 2016 
environment 

LAB: MONITORING A SHAREPOINT 2016 

DEPLOYMENT 

LAB : INVESTIGATING PAGE LOAD TIMES 

After completing this module, students will be 

able to: 

 Develop and implement a 
monitoring plan for a SharePoint 
2016 environment. 

 Tune and optimize a SharePoint 
2016 server farm on an ongoing 
basis. 

 Plan and configure caching to 
improve the performance of a 
SharePoint 2016 deployment. 

 Troubleshoot errors and other issues 
in a SharePoint 2016 deployment 

 


